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This email discusses:

*Should I send more "stuff"?
*Course work for the coming year
*Qur schedules

Should I send more “'stuff”?

For most of you, your applications have only recently become complete. There is a long
road ahead - probably 6-7 months of interviews and 10 months before each and every
decision will be made.

Do you really need to send something else already? Is that additional letter or notice
about a publication or additional volunteer activity really going to make that much
difference in your application? Those are the questions to ask yourself, realizing
admissions offices get thousands of applications each with dozens of pages of
information.

Consider what is significant: A submitted publication is not an accepted publication, a
nomination for an impressive award is not receipt of an impressive award. Try to put
things in perspective.

More likely, additional information - a new letter, some new grades, a new job - will be
helpful in late November or December if you have not heard about an interview, or in
January if you have not gotten a decision after an interview or have been placed on
hold. Those are the times when your file may be reviewed again. Try not to bombard
admissions offices with lots of additional stuff.

BOTTOM LINE - If it makes you feel better to send something, then send it. It won't
hurt you.

Course work for the coming year
Should I take a science or science classes this coming year?

You should keep strengthening your science foundation whether or not you are a full-
time student. First and foremost be sure you have a biochemistry course prior to
starting med, dent, etc. school. This is in your best interest. Please do not ask us if this
is important - it is, mostly for you but secondarily for your application.

What if I have to change the course(s) I listed on my application that I will be taking?

If you make minor changes, it is not important - e.g., you take molecular biology
rather than microbiology, or art history versus world music. But if you decide not to
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take science or you do not take a course that is required or highly recommended then
you do probably want to communicate that change. It may create problems later if you
do not communicate it.

Schedules

Our schedules remain the same as they have all summer with appointments (617-627-
2000) and Tuesday and Thursday open hours.

Enjoy the fall.

Carol and Stephanie

go.tufts.edu/prehealth

Share this email:

419 Boston Avenue
Medford, MA | 02155 US

onwered by emma
This email was sent to .

To continue receiving our emails, add us to your address book.

Subscribe to our email list.


https://twitter.com/intent/tweet?text=Applicant%20Email%209-25-16+https://t.e2ma.net/webview/jm6yg/5ccbde1005b5c8cbc78b9949e213511b
http://www.facebook.com/share.php?u=https://t.e2ma.net/webview/jm6yg/5ccbde1005b5c8cbc78b9949e213511b
http://www.linkedin.com/shareArticle?mini=true&url=https://t.e2ma.net/webview/jm6yg/5ccbde1005b5c8cbc78b9949e213511b
https://twitter.com/@TuftsStdntServ
https://twitter.com/@TuftsStdntServ
http://go.tufts.edu/prehealth
https://t.e2ma.net/webview/jm6yg/5ccbde1005b5c8cbc78b9949e213511b
http://www.myemma.com/powered-by-emma?utm_source=PoweredBy&utm_medium=Regular&utm_campaign=PoweredBy-Regular-1758137
https://app.e2ma.net/app2/audience/signup/1802359/1758137/?v=a

